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Shoal Creek Parkway TIF Plan

• Approved in 1994, amended twenty-three 

times

• Total budget $298 million, $206 million 

reimbursable from TIF

• The TIF Funds are used exclusively for 

public infrastructure.



Shoal Creek Parkway TIF Plan

• The Redevelopment Area is generally 

bounded by Hwy 291 and 108th Street on the 

north, I-35 and Hwy 291 on the east, and 

Brighton and Maplewoods Parkway on the 

west and Pleasant Valley Road on the south













The developers for the Plan are:

The City of Kansas City – Public Works

The City of Kansas City – Parks and Recreation

Star Acquisitions, Inc. 

Mid-Continent Library

Hunt Midwest



Are the redevelopment projects making 

satisfactory progress under the proposed time 

schedule contained within the approved plan for 

completion of such projects?

All of the projects for which a redevelopment 

agreement has been executed have been and are 

being completed in accordance with the approved 

time schedule.


